

SHAW’S CARD
Policies and Procedures
There are two Shaw’s cards at the high school and one for CSGSE, for which the operations directors are responsible. The total credit limit for the two high school cards is $2,500.  
The operations directors may approve purchases of less than $500.  If the purchase is expected to be more than $500, the operations director must obtain written approval (by e-mail is fine) from the level 2 approver before the card may be used to make the purchase.
The operations director must provide employees that will use one of the cards the card itself along with the laminated tax-exemption certificate and PIN.
The operations director must obtain a receipt and complete the Shaw’s Card Log for all purchases.  The Shaw’s Card Log must include the operations director’s signed approval (if less than $500; if not, a level 2 approval is needed as well, which can be in the form of an e-mail) and an explanation for the purchase.  
Shaw’s receipts and the Shaw’s Card Log must be turned in to the business office upon request.
If for any reason the receipt for a Shaw’s transaction is missing, the operations director can contact customer service at the number on the back of the card and request a copy of the receipt to be e-mailed to them.  Shaw’s should not charge us for this service.
